
 
 

June 26, 2013 

 

Pacific Association Youth Committee Vote 
 

 
Hello everyone.  Every two years we have to vote for new committee officers.  All 

positions become available every two years.  The Pacific Association Youth Committee 

has thirteen positions to vote for.  The duties are outlined on the PA website at 

www.pausatf.org.  Therefore, if you are interested in running for any one of the listed 

positions please send an email to pausatf@aol.com at association headquarters by July 8, 

2013.  Every registered team is entitled to one vote.  A ballot will be sent to you via the 

association headquarters.  Our new officers will be introduced at our annual meeting in 

October.  The positions are as listed: 

 

 Chair 

 Vice Chair 

 Secretary 

 Treasurer 

 Field Chair 

 Track Chair 

 Cross Country Chair 

 Officials Chair 

 Records Chair 

 Communication Chair 

 Multi Event Chair 

 Racewalk Chair 

 High School Chair 

   

The current officers are: Chair – Joanne Camargo, Vice Chair – Maria Castillo, Secretary – 

Sylvia Jones, Treasurer – Gail Decater, Field Chair – Ken Block, Track Chair – Nadine 

Davis, Cross Country Chair – Willie Young, Officials Chair – Don Harding, Records Chair 

– Maura Kent, Communication Chair – Al Hill, Multi Event Chair – Lee Webb, Racewalk 

Chair – Becky Klein, High School Chair – Darrell Hampton   

 

If you have questions please do not hesitate to contact me with your questions. 

 

Joanne Slaton-Camargo 

Youth Chair Pacific Association 

(510)  632-8004  home 

(510)  535-2731  work 

pa.youthchair@yahoo.com  
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